Anchorage Native
Center Board Meets

The first meeting of the Ad-
visory/Policy Board for the An-
chorage Urban Native Center
was held Monday, May 8, 1972,
7:30 at the new Center on
3350 Commercial Drive.

Representatives from differ-
ent parts of the Greater Anchor-
age area were selected and inter-
im board officers elected.

Board representatives are still
required from Spenard, Mul-
doon, Eagle River, Eklutna, Fair-

view and Government Hill areas.

The Board is to be a com-
posite structure, with a mini-
mum of 51 per cent membership
representative  of  low-income
participants. The other 49 per
cent is open to other Native
organizations, the general public,
Federal and State agencies.

The Board is to be representa-
tive of a cross section of the
Greater Anchorage Area Bor-
ough within which the Anchor-
age Urban Native Center will be
working.

When this is achieved, perma-
nent Board officers will be elect-
ed. The Board duties will be to
investigate and collect statistical
data in program target areas and
advise the Anchorage Urban Na-
tive Center of program priorities.

The Board will be actively
involved in all phases of the
Center’s programs.

The next general meeting will
be held May 17, 1972, 7:00 at
the Center. Those wishing to
participate may contact the An-
chorage Urban Native Center at
274-3945 or 274-4371.



